To the Grade 10 Parents

Your son is embarking on one of the most amazing, awesome, unique, life-changing and
memorable experiences he will ever have in his life — Epic 2017!

| am the Cape Town contact, and my role is liaison person with Graham Robertson should any
emergencies arise from the Cape Town side of things which he would need to be made aware of.

To be absolutely clear: any emergencies or discipline issues that arise on the Epic will be dealt
with by Graham Robertson, Peter Westwood, Warren Wallace or Guy Person and WildMedix (if
necessary) and fed through to the parents concerned.

My role is the following:

e Any emergency situation at home that requires your son to return home, (e.g. death in the
family; he has been selected for Springbok trials and needs to be there at a particular time etc)
should be reported to me. | will contact Graham and he will make the necessary arrangements.

From past experience it is important to state that | am NOT available for the following:
e Checking on the well-being of your son.
e Organizing for more clothes or food to be sent to him.

Frequently asked questions include:
e Directions or details regarding Father’s night:

o Make sure you know which group your son is in i.e ApeX, Sneeuberg etc as different
groups go to different venues. The details can be found on the Bishops website:
http://college.bishops.org.za/epic/Documents/2017/Detailslastnight2017.pdf

e Information about your son’s programme. Use this link to see what he is doing:
http://college.bishops.org.za/epic/Documents/2017/Scheduleoutlineforparents2017.pdf

e Asking for details — everything is on the Bishops web page:
http://college.bishops.org.za/epic/default.aspx

While | do have information about each group and the timetable for while they are on Epic, | don’t
get specific details.

You can email me at arutter@bishops.org.za or contact me on my cell: 072 783 7340. Please note
that Graham Robertson has little to no access to emails during this time.

| will always have the phone on me but | also have classes on a Tuesday evening from 5:45 — 6:45
and Thursdays from 6:45 — 7:45pm and will be unable to answer the phone then.

| am sure that your sons will have a wonderful time on Epic, and that you will be pleased to see
him again when he returns!

Kind regards
Andrea Rutter
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